

Edward Flynn
Council President and City Councilors
1 City Hall Plaza
Boston, MA 02201

May 25, 2022

Dear Council President Flynn,

I am writing to inform you of my absence during today's City Council meeting. I will have you know that I am not AWOL. Neither am I a floor, a ceiling, or a roof. In any case, a representative from my staff will be listening in and will follow up with me as necessary. I look forward to watching the proceedings and continuing the conversation around topics as needed. Attached, you will find my report for the Committee on Ways and Means submitted for today's meeting. I appreciate said questions being entered into the record. I wish all of you a productive afternoon, and I look forward to reconvening with all of you next Wednesday.

Sincerely,

Tania Fernandes Anderson

Boston City Councilor, District Seven